
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  April 20, 2016 

 

RE: RESPONDING FIRMS:  S-176-16 – On Call Construction Engineering & Inspection for Hot 

Mix Asphalt Verification Mobile labs 

 

The following firms have responded to the referenced March 30, 2016 South Carolina Business 

Opportunities Advertisement: 

 

Infrastructure  Consulting & Engineering, PLLC  

S&ME, Inc. 

 

 
For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officers, Wendy Hollingsworth, at (803) 

737-0746 or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org. 
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